
 

 

Kumaraguru College of Technology, Coimbatore-641049 

Anti-Ragging Week 2025 - Screening of Short films 

In accordance with the directions of the UGC, Kumaraguru College of Technology observed 

Anti-Ragging Week from 12th August 2025 to 18th August 2025 in the campus. In this regard, the 

anti-ragging short films were screened in the classrooms to create an awareness on the 

impacts of Ragging and Anti-Ragging by the respective Department Associations (DAs). 

Students were actively participated in the event. 
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